(English translation prepared
by the Legislative Council Secretariat
for Members’ reference only)

(Letterhead of the Office of Emily LAU, Legislative Councillor)

19 February 2001

Hon Mrs Selina CHOW LIANG Shuk-yee, JP
Chairman of the House Committee

Dear Mrs CHOW,

I suggest that the House Committee should discuss at the coming
meeting a proposal that Mr Donald TSANG and Mr Antony LEUNG, who have
been newly appointed as the Chief Secretary for Administration and the Financial
Secretary respectively, should be invited to attend a House Committee meeting
separately to brief Members on their aspirations and answer Members’ questions.
They should also be requested to make known to the public and the Legislative
Council detailed information about their academic background and working
experience.

I look forward to your reply. With best regards,

Emily LAU
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